Senior Pastor/Youth Pastor/Leader's Recommendation For Northeast District Youth Camp Counselors

Dear Prospective Counselor: Please give this form and a stamped envelope to your senior pastor, youth pastor, or youth leader who has supervised you in ministry and ask those individuals to fill out the form below and mail to address below by May 17, 2019.

Prospective Counselor's Name:
Leader/Pastor's Name:
Church Name and Location:
In our screening process for counselors, we ask you to respond to the following questions:
1. Is he/she committed to the local church/the Wesleyan Church and its beliefs and doctrine?
2. Is he/she in "good standing" at your church?
3. Is he/she active in regular church attendance?
4. What is his/her experience working with teens (please be specific)?
5. Please rate your recommendation of this applicant as a camp counselor:
Extremely high, without reservation High with some reservation Low with much reservation
6. Do teens and other adults respect him/her as a leader?
Personal and Character Evaluations
7. How long have you known the applicant?

8. To your knowledge how long has he/she been a Christian?

9. As a Christian is he/she at a level of maturity to lead and counsel teens?

- 10. Does he/she have the ability to work in a large group setting?
- 11. Is his/her interaction with the opposite sex always appropriate? If no, please explain.
- 12. Are there any glaring character flaws in his/her life?
- 13. To your knowledge, has he/she ever been accused of a sexual offense involving a minor, male or female?
- 14. To your knowledge, does he/she have any physical limitations that would limit his/her ability to be an effective camp counselor?
- 15. Is there anything you would like to discuss personally concerning this applicant? If yes please indicate your phone number and the best time to reach you.

Thank you for your timely response! Please return by May 17, 2019 to:

Rodney Murphy II 101 Gearhart Ave Sunbury, PA 17801 Email: littlerod13@gmail.com

Questions?

Contact Pastor Casey Spencer, District Youth President, at 814-553-0355 or caseys@bethanywes.org .